
 

 
 
 
 

CLASS HUMANITY INFORMATION 
 

Welcome to another exciting year at Cambridge Gardens Public School. This year your child will be in Class Humanity 
with me, Mrs. Hiser-Smith! In our class, our aim is to strive towards being safe, respectful, proud, learners, at all 
times and to have fun whilst doing so. In Class Humanity, we will have many opportunities to achieve and 
demonstrate these values. Together we will work towards our personal learning goals and achieving our learning 
intentions across all subject areas. 
 

To help us reach these goals, we will be involved in many fantastic learning activities. I am excited about the progress 
that each of the students in Class Humanity will make in all learning areas throughout the year. Please ensure children 
have a good night’s sleep, breakfast, fruit break and a healthy lunch each day to help them maximise their learning. 
 

Classrooms are very busy places and students need to be prepared and equipped for learning every day. It is 
important that your child comes ready, with school equipment, to complete their work each day. Please see the 
equipment list below to ensure that your child has all of the materials that they will need in our classroom 
throughout the year. 
 

For individual use: 

ruler 

eraser 

scissors 

sharpener 

fine point sharpie or felt tip pen 

6 blue pens 

2 red pens 

1 pack of 4 highlighters 

1 pack of textas 

1 pack of coloured pencils 

wired headphones (labelled in a ziplock bag) 

document wallet for homework 

USB 

For classroom use: 

1 box of tissues 

1 roll of paper towel 

1 hand wash 
 

Please ensure that all of your child’s belongings for individual use are clearly labelled so that they are not lost or 
misplaced. Be mindful that the items for classroom use are perishables and may need to be topped up throughout 
the year. For the next couple of weeks, I will be sending home workbooks to be covered with a paper book cover 
and clear contact. We aim to take great pride in our learning and bookwork, having books well protected and 
covered will help us to do so. As these books will be used each day, I ask that they are covered and returned as soon 
as possible. If you are unable to cover a book before the following school day, please ensure it is kept in your child’s 
school bag to be used each day.  
 
Welcome to Class Humanity, I’m looking forward to a wonderful year of learning and fun with you all! Any questions 
or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office to organise a chat or phone call. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Alexis Hiser-Smith 
Classroom Teacher 


